
A Word from the Editor

We are pleased to offer the first issue of the Nationalities

Papers to the members of the Association for the Study of the

Nationalities as well as to all others int~rested in the

nationalities of the USSR and Eastern Europe. As a result of

the ferment wi thin t.he USSrt and coun·tries of Eastern Europe in

the last few years, we observed an intensively growing interest

in this particular asnect of modern history. The emergence of

our Association, among o t he r responses, is not only an academic

necessity but also a measurement of our Zeitgeist.

As announcerl previously in the tllJ(~,:..]sbox" (no. 3, 1972),

the Association is taking another step fODvard in the execution

of its aims and »urpos e s by pub Li.s h i.nq semi - annually lia tionali ties

Papers. For t.he time b e i.nq , ;l. P._ w i 11 concentrate on scholarly

papers delivered at professional meetings in the U.S.A. and

Canada. We feel that many of them deserve wider attention than

afforded by the aud i.ence of the lecture room. ~'Je therefore

invite scholars with oapers touching unon the topics of

nationalities in the USSR and Eastern Eurone to submit their

manuscripts for consideration.

By not c l a i.mi nq much and being awa r e of the virtues of

modesty, we hone to continue our task ex~ecting that the future

shall offer us additional avenue3 for our activities. Without

your benevolent support through subscriptions for yourself and

libraries, and recom8endations to your friends we shall not be

able to fulfill our well-intended resolutions. We trust we

deserve a chance.
-'-8. I1. Iiorak
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